The Grotto Foundation and Grassroots Indigenous Multimedia invite you to the Seventh

Minnesota Indigenous Language
Symposium

September 23-24, 2013

Revitalization in Action: Language
Learning in Practice

For more info and to register visit
www.grassrootsindigenousmultimedia.org
Click on MILS 2013

or contact Erin Kelly (612) 655-9365, or email at
kellyerinm@gmail.com

Hotel registration deadline for conference rates is August 23. Register and reserve your hotel
now!



